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To whom it may concern; 

 

I am resigning from my work as a customer support representative, therefore please accept this letter as formal notice. 

As of today, October 31,2022, I will no longer be employed. 

 

Working with this company has been a pleasure. Up until there was a disagreement between me and my previous 

supervisor, I really did enjoy my time working here. I seized the opportunity to mention the incident of the power trip, 

which actually occurred more than once. I acknowledge that I violated the law at the time, but I didn't mean to, and it 

appears that no further action was taken, leading to my loss of focus. When I first started working here, I believed that 

this company valued its employees, so I was disappointed. Since I no longer feel the urge to go to work every day, which 

seems so inexplicable, I have been forced to draft this letter of resignation with the utmost sadness. Additionally, there 

was a time when I was unable to come into work, and I've been told that someone once questioned my direct supervisor 

about my employment status. That was enough to give me a power trip. I can't take it anymore, and I'm hoping that this 

is the last time it happens because I don't want anyone else to experience it as well. 

 

Last but not least, I was given a PCOS and Benign Paroxysmal Positional Vertigo diagnosis. My doctor told me to take a 

break because the disease keeps coming back and is difficult to treat because stress causes it to do so. I've been 

struggling with my health lately, so I want to give it top priority. I haven't been able to run up and down and do my daily 

chores as easily as I have in recent times. I had to decide to leave active duty until my health got better because of this 

as well. I have to admit that my time here with my endearing coworkers and the approachable onshores in our 

department has been enjoyable. 

 

I'd be pleased to help you in any way you need from me and appreciate your understanding of this situation. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Arianne Marie S. Abastas 


